Associated Federal Pilots and
Docking Mastets of Louisiana, LLC
Telephone (985) 898-1949

4011 Highway 59, Suite C
Mandeville, Louisiana 70471

Wednesday, May 4, 2022

To whom it may concern,

As a result of the Carrollton Gauge reaching 12’ and forecast to continue falling, we are rescinding all 12’ and rising
recommendations effective immediately. All operations are normal at this time.

Please do not hesitate to call with any questions or comments...
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